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Come Join Cub Scout Pack 91 
  

Join us for a Halloween pack night!  Grades K- 5 are welcome to attend. All family members are  
welcome. Come in your Halloween costume and enjoy a fun-filled event!  Join us on October 26, 2018   

to be held at Cayuga Elementary School from 7 - 8:30 pm. 
Come see what Cub Scouting is all about! 

  For information, contact Jenine Kenny at 631 648-7841 or jeninekenny@gmail.com 


